
 
 

February 9, 2021 

 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503  

 Re:   U-200281:  Corrected Responses to Commission Request for  

COVID-19 related data pursuant to Order 01 – Item 8c Only 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Attached please find Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE’s”) corrected responses to the COVID-19 

Response Term Sheet (“Term Sheet”) originally filed on December 1, 2020 (for the periods 

March through December 2019, and March through September 2020); and February 1, 2021 

(for the period October through December 2020.) 

 

Item 8c of the Term Sheet is the amount of past-due balances for known low-income 

households that are 30, 60, 90, and more than 90 days past due, and the total amount of these 

arrearages.  PSE’s original submissions contained errors.  The past due balances for some low-

income customers were erroneously counted more than once, creating an inflated total.  

Specifically, the error occurred if the customer had received multiple energy assistance 

payments or had a single pledge payment credit against multiple invoices.  These corrections 

have been incorporated into Attachments A and B under the tab and columns for item 8c. 

 

Please contact Carol Wallace at (425) 424-7351 for additional information about these 

responses.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST-07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 

Attachment A – Corrected December 1, 2020 filing 

Attachment B – Corrected February 1, 2021 filing 
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